
Sept 15, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our first Parent Council meeting is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, September 27th at 7pm in the foyer of
St.Thomas Aquinas.  This is an excellent opportunity for parents to connect with our school administration, to
learn more about our school and to provide us with input into our community.  If you are interested in joining us
for this meeting, please sign up by the end of the day Wednesday, September 21st using the Google From link
below.  These meetings typically run for approximately 45-60 minutes and please know that your attendance at
our first meeting does not mean that you must attend all upcoming meetings throughout the year.  Those
parents who sign up will be provided with more information as the meeting date approaches.  If you have any
questions, feel free to reach out to any member of our school administration team.

Sept 27 - School Council Sign-up

Yours in Christ,

Mr.Stang Mr.Kelly Mrs.McCullough
Principal Vice-Principal Vice-Principal

“Learning, Loving and Growing with Christ.”

https://forms.gle/k162V81PawnJ742RA

